The workshop protocol
On April 25, 2019, the Laboratory held a workshop “Recent Advances in Medical Applications of NanoSPD Materials”.
11 participants took part in it:
1. Dluhoš L. (“Timplant”, Ostrava, Czech Republic)
2. Sochová J. (“Timplant”, Ostrava, Czech Republic)
3. Valiev R.Z. (SPSU)
4. Prokofiev E.A. (SPSU)
5. Kazarinov N.A. (SPSU)
6. Magomedova D.K. (SPSU)
7. Martyusheva A.A. (SPSU)
8. Mamaev Yu.S.

9. Arushanyan A.V. (SPSU)
10. Fedorovsky G.D. (SPSU)
11. Smirnov I.V. (SPSU)
Following the workshop, there was a discussion about the future prospects of cooperation, as well as about benefits of “nanoimplants”, in particular:

· The possibility of miniature configuration and improved design

· Enhanced biomedical properties

· A reasonable price
· The possibility of relatively fast and accessible distribution in Russia (registration is sufficient, certification is not required)
· The possibility of “nanoimplant” franchise for Russian territory
· Further development of future implants with optimal properties (submission of new projects, new research works)
